
Dear Parents, 
What a week!  I pray everyone stayed safe and 
warm this week!  Although we were not able to 
accomplish everything we planned to this week, 
we still have a LOT of school and classroom 
news to share (in no particular order….) 

• Please join us for our Catholic Schools Week 
“Pack the Pews/Open House/Book Fair” 
beginning at the 11:00 Mass this Sunday.   

• We will be having a student/community members breakfast on 
Monday, so students may not need a breakfast at home.  Dress code 
for the day is school uniforms. 

• Please send in a dollar store prize for our school-wide bingo game on 
Monday afternoon.   

• We will be attending Mass at the Cathedral of St. Andrew on 
Tuesday.  Permission slips will be sent home today.  I apologize for 
the delay on those!  Students are asked to wear school uniforms in 
the morning, but may bring sports/team gear to change into upon our 
return.  Tuesday is our board game day, as well, so students may 
bring their favorite board game to play.   

• Please continue to send in pizza, pasta and/or milk orders, if needed. 

• We will continue to practice the same spelling words for next week. 
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We will be now be celebrating our 100th 
day of school on February 4, and will be 
celebrating with a day of fun “100” 
activities and treats.  Please have your 
child create a “100th Day of School” 
poster/project to display at school.  
Ideas/examples of previous projects 
would be 10 rows of 10 stickers, 100 
pennies in a jar, a project made from 100 
legos, 100 plastic army soldiers glued to 

a camouflage poster board, etc.  Please let 
me know if you have any questions and/or your child needs any 
materials/supplies that I can help with.  Please return projects by 
February 4.  Thank you! 

Please use the Sign-Up Genius link in the school 
newsletter for parent/teacher conferences.  I 
know many of you have already scheduled.  Please 
let me know if a different day/time is more 
convenient for you.  If it is easier to just meet 
when picking your child up after school, we can 
make that work!  Thank you!   

Please let me know if you have any questions 
regarding our upcoming week.  I apologize ahead of 
time for the excitement and crazy schedule!   

Hope to see you on Sunday! 
Ms. DeWitt  
Ms. Tammy DeWitt 
tdewitt@saintscjm.com   

St. Charles Borromeo School  
is a Catholic Community of  

Faith, Academics and Service for All.

Spelling 
Words 
fun 
fast 
fix 
for 
flip 
fox 
fit


